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David Taylor

From: "Saunders Family" <cgm.saunders@bigpond.com>
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2013 7:49 PM

To: <kwozi@optusnet.com.au>

Subject:  Thank you for your work

Hi David,

Just wanted to let you know that we processed the final payment today. We also wanted to
say thank you to Scott and the rest of the guys who worked on our house. We were really
pleased with the quality of their work. They were always really friendly and a pleasure to
deal with - nothing was too much trouble. It was so pleasing to meet tradesman who really

cared about their work. Great job cleaning up too!

Thanks again. We wouldn't hesitate to recommend you and your team.

Gary and Cathryn Saunders=

11/10/2013



